
At the Cincinnati Waldorf School (CWS), the health of our students is always a priority and
concern. CWS follows all immunization requirements put in place by the Ohio Department of
Health, and the Ohio Department of Education. As such, CWS documents the immunizations of
each of our students and reports aggregate data to the Ohio Department of Health. We
encourage our parents to consider their social and civic responsibility as members of the greater
Cincinnati community when making decisions regarding immunization, and we recognize that
the decision to immunize children is one made by parents in consultation with their family
physician.


